
Bay Area Credit Union is pleased to announce the availability of three
scholarships for individuals who are entering a Trade School or pursuing
training in a Skilled Trade program. This initiative aims to support and
empower aspiring tradespeople in their educational endeavors. We invite all
eligible candidates to apply and take the next step towards a fulfilling career in
the skilled trades.

This scholarship is available to individuals eligible for Bay Area Credit Union
membership, regardless of age, and is not restricted to high school graduates.
We encourage all qualified candidates to apply and take advantage of this
opportunity to further their educational aspirations.

Funds may be allocated towards the purchase of tuition, books, or tools.
Applicants need to complete the scholarship questionnaire and must be
postmarked February 14, 2025. This scholarship is exclusively available for
applicants pursuing non-traditional educational paths and is not applicable for
those seeking two- or four-year college degrees.

We are pleased to announce that the funds raised for this scholarship are
generated through our annual Skip a Pay program. This initiative reflects our
commitment to supporting and empowering individuals within our community.

TOOLs & Trades

Scholarship
Are you considering a career in the trades,

apprenticeship, or journeyman training? This scholarship
opportunity is designed specifically for you. Take the

next step toward a successful future by applying today.

419-698-2962 @bayareacu.com

NEXT GENERATION


